## [Model Test-18]

## English

Time- 2 hours 30 minutes; Full marks- 100

Read t	he text and answer	the questions 1, 2, 3 and 4.
		but they are very different.
		ark and swim. She is very
		alk. Her mother says, "Oh,
		On the other hand, Bithi is
		like running or swimming.
	<b>▲</b>	pecially loves stories about
		: Unit- 22, Lessons- 1-2 (A)]
		he answer paper. $1 \times 10 = 10$
i.		of — characteristics.
	(a) same	(b) similar
	(c) different	(d) parallel
ii.	The word "differen	nt" is a/an —.
	(a) noun	(b) pronoun
	(c) adjective	(d) verb
iii	. Laila is - active t	than Bithi.
	(a) less	(b) more
	(c) not	(d) an
iv	. Bithi is of — natu	re.
	(a) tempered	(b) quite
	(c) active	(d) quiet
V.	Talkative means a	person who talks
	(a) less	(b) little
	(c) much	(d) loudly
vi	HOUSE,	elationship between people.
	(a) hostile	(b) happy
2 /	(c) rough	(d) sad
vii	. There are charac	cters in the text.
	(a) two	(b) four
34	(c) three	(d) five
vii	i. What is the antony	
* * * *		(b) Soulmate
	(c) Companion	
		1111101

ix. Bithi is not interested in -. (b) gossiping (a) reading (c) playing (d) swimming She is interested to — about other countries. X. (a) know (b) report (c) write (d) comment  $1 \times 5 = 5$ Fill in the blanks. 2. (a) A friend is someone whom you -. (b) Swimming is a good —. (c) Laila is — of swimming. (d) Bithi doesn't like — things. (e) She is interested to know about — countries. Answer the following questions. 3. 10 (a) What do you understand by friendship? (b) What does Laila like? (c) What type of person is Bithi? (d) What does Bithi enjoy doing? (e) What is the difference between Laila and Bithi? Write a short composition on 'Your Likes and Dislikes' in at least 5 sentences answering the following questions. (a) What do you like most? (b) What is your favourite game?(c) What else do you like? (d) Why do you like them? (e) What do you dislike? Read the text and answer the questions 5, 6, 7, 8 and 9. Once there lived a poor man. He had a goose. It was a wonderful goose because it laid golden eggs. The man was very happy with the goose. In course of time, he became very greedy and he thought that it was difficult for him to keep patience. He grew impatient to have all the eggs at a time. One day he thought if he got all the eggs in a day, he. would be very rich quickly. He was quietly tempted. As a result, he hit upon a plan to cut the belly of the goose and collect all the eggs all together. In order to implement his plan, he took a knife and cut the belly

of the goose. To his utter surprise, he found no egg there. Another sad news for him was that the goose died from bleeding. The farmer was very shocked at the incident. He realized that his foolisness. For his greed, he lost the wonderful goose forever.

5. Write only the answer or the green are the contraction of the green are the green are the contraction of the green are the green

gre	ed, h	e lost the wonderful go	oose forever.	
5.			on the answer paper :	
		mpetency Based)	$1 \times 10 = 10$	
	i.	Once there was a — r	nan.	
		(a) rich	(b) poor	
		(c) greedy	(d) poor but greedy	
	ii.	What did the man hav		
		(a) A hen	(b) A goose	
		(c) A dog	(d) A cow	
	iii.	How was the goose?		
		(a) Beautiful	(b) Ugly	
		(c) Wonderful	(d) Attractive	
	iv.	The goose laid a/an —		
		(a) iron	(b) silver	
		(c) golden	(d) plastic	
	٧.	He could not keep his	TO THE TO SECTION OF THE PARTY	
		(a) greed	(b) patience	
		(c) goose	(d) house	
	vi.			
		(a) eggs	(b) money	
		(c) goose	(d) golden	
	V11.	With what did he cut	the goose?	
	7.	(a) knife	(b) Scissor	
		(c) Sharp blade	(d) Razor	
	V111.	What did he get from	the goose's belly?	
		(a) One egg		
		(b) Two eggs		
		(c) A bunch of golden	eggs	
	3	(d) No egg		
	1X.	Really, the farmer wa		
		(a) good	(b) bad	
	22	(c) foolish	(d) honest	
	х.	For how many days d		
		(a) Forever	(b) Five days	
	*:	(c) One week	(d) One year	

6. Fill in the blanks with the given words (3 more words are there). (Competency Based)  $1 \times 5 = 5$ 

wanted	wonderful	wise	belly
greedy	fool	head	liver

- (a) The farmer had a goose.
- (b) The farmer was not a man.
- (c) He became to have all the eggs at a time.
- (d) He to be rich very soon.
- (e) He found no egg after cutting the of the goose.
- 7. Answer the following questions. (Competency Based) 10
  - (a) What did the farmer get everyday?
  - (b) Why did he cut the belly of the goose?
  - (c) What did he find after cutting the belly of the goose?
  - (d) What did the farmer realize at last? (d)
  - (e) Why was the farmer very shocked?
- 8. Write at least five sentences about a farmer. (Competency Based)
- 9. Write a letter to your friend advising not to be greedy in his/her life in at least 6 sentences. (Competency Based)

Here are some words to help you: address, date, salutation, main points of the letter, closing.

- 10. Read the instructions about things to do in an earthquake, then answer the following questions: (Competency Based) 1+2+3=6
- 1. Keep some dry food and water, a first aid kit, a torch light, a mobile phone, some batteries, a few match boxes and some money ready.
  - 2. Switch off your electricity and gas connections.
  - 3. Get under a desk or table or bed against an interior wall.
  - 4. Check for cracks and damage to the building.
    - 5. Listen to the radio for important information and instructions.

## Questions:

- (a) What do you need to switch off in case of an earthquake? [Knowledge]
- (b) Why should you listen to radio? [Understanding]
- (c) How can you face an eafthquake? [Application]

11. Here is a TV schedule of sports programmes. Write five sentences using the days of the week when your friend watches these programmes. Saturday is the first day of the week. (Competency Based)

5

Days of the week	Sports Title
1st day	Cricket
2nd day	Football
3rd day	Tennis
4th day	Badminton
5th day	Hockey

- 12. Rearrange words in the correct order to make meaningful sentences. (Competency Based)  $1 \times 5 = 5$ 
  - (a) I, and play, go out, can?
  - (b) yet, know, the, don't, place, 1.
  - (c) excited, very, is, Bithi.
  - (d) walking, the, was, hare, where?
  - (e) finishing, the, had, line, the, reached, Tortoise.
  - 13. Suppose, you are Ehsanul Haque Shammit. You will be given a library card to be a member of a library. Now fill up the form: (Competency Based) 4

Expires:
(Do not write on the above line) When I write my name on this card I promise to
take good care of the books I use in the library and at home, and to obey the rules of the library.  Name:
(Write name in full and with ink only) Home Address:
School: Age:

## **Key to Model Test-18**

- 1. (i) (c) different; (ii) (c) adjective; (iii) (b) more; (iy) (d) quiet; (v) (c) much; (vi) (b) happy; (vii) (c) three; (viii) (a) Foe; (ix) (d) swimming; (x) (a) know.
- 2. (a) like; (b) exercise; (c) fond; (d) active; (e) other.

- 3. (a) Friendship is a happy relationship between two or more people.
  - (b) Laila likes to run in the park and swim.

(c) Bithi is a quiet person.

(d) Bithi enjoys reading.

(e) Laila likes to do active things whereas Bithi likes to do quiet things.

4. My Likes and Dislikes

I like games and sports most. Football is my favourite game. I also like cycling and swimming. I like them because they help me keep fit. On the other hand, I dislike playing indoor games like—carom, chess, etc.

- 5. (i) (d) poor but greedy; (ii) (b) A goose; (iii) (c) Wonderful; (iv) (c) golden; (v) (b) patience; (vi) (a) eggs; (vii) (a) knife; (viii) (d) No egg; (ix) (c) foolish; (x) (a) Forever.
- 6. (a) wonderful; (b) wise; (c) greedy; (d) wanted; (e) belly.

7. (a) The farmer got a golden egg everyday.

- (b) He cut the belly of the goose to get all the eggs at a time.
- (c) After cutting the belly of the goose he found nothing.
- (d) At last the farmer realized his foolishness.
- (e) He was very shocked at the death of the goose.

8. A Farmer

A farmer lives in a village. He works in the field. He grows crops. He is very poor. But he is happy.

9. Farmgate, Dhaka

12 April, 2016

Dear Rekha,

How are you? I hope you are well with you family members. Today I will tell about a greedy man.

There was a poor man and he had a goose. The goose laid a golden egg every day. The farmer was very greedy and wanted to become a rich man very quickly. So he killed the goose to get all golden egg at a time. He lost everything and remained poor. So, don't become greedy in your life. Have patience and work hard. You will prosper in life. No more today. Convey my regards to your parents.

With love,

Tasnim